
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Transition visits have started for our pupils coming from the 

Extended Learning Facility and for our new Primary 1 pupils.  It is 

a joy to welcome all our new friends and we are excited about 

August. 

 

We are wishing all our families a happy and safe long weekend this 

weekend before the final weeks of another marvellous and very 

successful academic year. 

 

Reports will be issued on Friday 31st May – if you have any queries 

regarding the annual report please contact the school office. 

 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will take place on Friday 31st May (weather permitting) 

P4-P7 will begin at 9.20am and P1 – P3 at 1:40pm.  We are inviting 

children to wear a t-shirt in their house colours and there will be 

mixed gender races at all levels.  Please ensure that your child has 

sun cream on and a hat and brings a bottle of water. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Summer Fayre 

Preparations are underway for this year’s summer Fayre.  We are 

still looking for volunteers to help with stalls, the set up and the 

clear up.  If you are able to help please email the school Office 

FAO Summer Fayre helpers 

 

15th June  Summer Fayre 11.00am – 2.00pm 

 

Please note – on Thursday 23rd May we will have a dress down 

day and are inviting families to donate a bottle for the Summer 

Fayre if they are able.  Please bring any glass bottles to the 

school office. 

 

Staffing and Classes for next year 

Our staffing is very nearly finalised for next year and we will be 

informing parents over the next 2 weeks.  We are delighted to let 

you know that Suzanne Reynolds, Louise Wilson, Nicola Bingham 

and Emma Caulfield will be joining our teaching team next year.  

They have all visited the school and looking forward to getting 

started. 
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Relocation of Extended Learning Facility to Heathfield 

Primary 

In preparation for pupils attending in August the Local Authority 

will be making some adaptions to the car park to allocate spaces 

for school transport.  Pupils will be arriving daily in taxis which 

means the car park will be very busy at the beginning and end of 

the school day.   

 

There will be additional staff patrolling the car park and 

correspondence from the Local Authority ensuring that parents do 

not use the car park at the beginning and end of the school day.  

If you feel you need to use the car park due to a disability please 

email the school office FAO Gaenor Hardy re Car park by Friday 

15th June 2024. 

 

Please note parents dropping and picking up from HOOSC can use 

the car park as it is quiet earlier and later in the day. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

Gaenor Hardy 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

23rd  Dress Down Day and bring a bottle for the Summer Fayre 

24th – 27th Long Weekend 

29th   EYC Sports Day 

31st   Annual Reports issued to Parents  

31st   Sports day P1-7 

 

June 

4th – 6th  P7 School Show 

11th – 13th  P7 Bump Up to Prestwick Academy 

12th   Whole School Bump Up 

13th   School Discos 

15th   Parent Council Summer Fayre 11am – 2pm 

27th   Primary 7 Leavers Service 

28th   Last day of term – school closes at 1pm 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pngall.com/scholarship-png/download/65913
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

